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 Monday, 12th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Breakfast and After School Club – St Lucy and St Ursula Class 
 
From Monday 26th February, we will be extending our wrap-around care to include children from St Ursula 
and St Lucy.  Pre-booking is essential and can be booked in advance via Arbor.   
 
Breakfast club will be charged at £4.00 a session and will open at 7.30am. Children will receive a breakfast 
of cereal, toast, pancakes or waffles. 
 
After school club will be charged at £12.00 a session and will close at 6.00pm, all children MUST be 
collected by this time. Children will receive a light dinner including options throughout the week of 
sandwiches, wraps, beans on toast, pizza. 
 
Please note that there will be a price increase in the Summer term. 
 
There is a limited number of places in this extended provision so we recommend you book early to avoid 
disappointment.  You will be notified later this week when booking is open. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Power 
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